
Date: 8/23/2023
To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office
Re: SPO ALERT - NASPO Copiers and Managed Print Services Award

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has awarded the
following Participating Addendums for NASPO Copiers and Managed Print Services.

Contract ID Supplier Name

CTR066948 Kyocera Document Solutions

CTR066963 Xerox Corporation

CTR067088 Sharp Electronics Corporation

Note: Participating Addendums with additional
Suppliers are currently in the negotiation phase
and will be announced upon award.

The contract term is through July 31, 2024 and
may be used by all State Agencies and Co-Op
Members. The price list is attached to the
contract in APP.

If there are any questions, please contact Michael Hillebrand, Statewide IT Procurement Manager, at
(602) 542-4229 or Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov.

Michael Hillebrand
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office
Arizona Department of Administration
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 302
Phoenix, AZ 85007
Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov
Office: 602-542-4229


